Debra Thomeson

From: Bob Martin <bobwmartin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 2:20 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Police department

Dear Mayor and Assembly,

Ok, so you just decided that the Public Safety Board is not equipped to deal with recruiting, retention, and other HR
issues at the Police Department. | think | agree. Would you please take it up a notch and act quickly and
substantially to address the problems that the Chief described? | support Member Kensinger’'s apparent intent to
get things moving in that direction.

Sincerely,
Bob Martin



